
                                  

 

 

                                                                      

                                                                

 Welcome families 

                                               

               
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 
                  
  
Throughout the week classes across school have continued to think about the gifts of the Holy Spirit and Year 2 made 

crowns with flames to celebrate the coming of the Holy Spirit. It was also wonderful to have Father Mark in school again 

today to celebrate Mass with Year 4 and we look forward to Year 3’s class Litergy next week with him.  

With the very best wishes, Mrs Hartley  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
With the very best wishes, Mrs Hartley  

                                                                                                                                                                     

 

                                                                                                                               

 Virtue to live by: Honesty   

I tell the truth. I am reliable and trustworthy.  

My actions match my words. I am honest with myself and others even 

when it is difficult. 

  I tell the truth. I am reliable and 

trustworthy. My actions match 

my words. I am honest with 

myself and others even when it 

is difficult.                                                                           
  
  

                                                                                   

 

 

Safeguarding 
Should you have any concerns 
regarding the safety of children 
please contact the safeguarding 
team.  
DSL: Mrs Hartley (Head of School) 

Deputy DSLs, Mrs D Ferguson, 

Miss B Noone and Mr Flood 

(Executive Headteacher) 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 24th June – St John the 

Baptist Day 

Week Commencing 11th July –
Reports emailed to Parents  

WEDNESDAY 27th JULY – School 

closes – Summer Holidays 

Tuesday 6th September – School 

Re-Opens 
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Faithfulness, Courage and Respect  
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Late 
Foundation 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

87.78% 92.90% 95.86% 89.33% 98.89% 97.67% 90.69% 

 

Attendance  
Our school attendance target for each class is 96%. Classes are 
rewarded for achieving the highest attendance for the week.  
 Congratulations to Year 4 who had the winning attendance for 

week ending 20th May. 

 

 
 

Welcome back to school as we begin 

our final half term! We have many 

exciting things planned including a 

number of educational visits. Keep an 

eye on our Twitter feed to see the fun! 

We began our new half term with an 

assembly to celebrate Pentecost. We 

thanked God for the gift of the Holy 

Spirit and talked about how it gives us 

the strength and courage to share 

God’s love with others.   

 

St Wilfrid’s will be running a summer school from Monday 8th August 

until Friday 12th August 2022, 8.30am-3pm). The summer school will 

provide opportunities for pupils in Y5 and Y6 to engage in a range of fun 

activities. Please see their school website for further information. 

mailto:office@sjb.bkcat.co.uk


    
Celebration Assembly  
We are really looking forward to celebrating next week! 

 
Wednesday Word 
Please see the link for this weeks Wednesday Word below. 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/peace?pid=MTA101634&v=60.19 

 
100 Club 
The Hundred Club winner, before the holidays, was number 20, Emily P, Y3 

St John the Baptist Day 
On Friday 24th June we will celebrate St John the Baptist Day. As part of the celebrations, we will be having a Picnic Lunch 
(outside weather permitting). Please log on to your SchoolGrid account to select your sandwich choice.  The picnic lunch 
will also include: a slice of Pizza, a Puffy Pastry Savoury Roll, Cucumber and carrot sticks and a chocolate cookie. 
 

Dolce Lunch –  
Dolce Queen’s Jubilee Picnic Lunch – star plate winner of the £5 amazon gift voucher was Rico Y6. 
A Day at the Beach 
Tomorrow (10.06.22) Dolce, our school lunch providers, are doing a ‘Day at the Beach’ theme lunch. Please log in to your 
SchoolGrid account to choose your child’s lunch.  There will be one special plate with a STAR on it and if your child is 
given this plate they will receive a £5 amazon gift voucher. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 

Eco Council 

Our Eco Council are keen to share their eco-friendly tips with you. They have 

tried to look for simple things we can all do every day to save energy. See what 

you can do this week. Tweet a photograph of yourselves helping in our mission to 

look after our beautiful planet. The Eco Councillors would love to see what you are 

doing at home! 

 

 

25) Close windows to keep the heat in. 

                                                                       

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/peace?pid=MTA101634&v=60.19

